Smith, Lila

From: Nicole Pierce <pierce@coveler.com>
Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 2:05 PM
To: Smith, Lila

Subject: FBESD 1 - Reappointments

Ms. Smith,

Regarding Fort Bend ESD No. 1, Commissioners Hank Wenzler and Gregg Nady are up for reappointment. Both wish to
serve again on the ESD Board.

Could you please include their reappointments to the Commissioners Court agenda to reappoint both for a two year
term (January 1, 2017 through December 31, 2018)?

If you need any additional information, please let me know.

Thank you,
Nicole

Nicole E. Pierce

Attorney at Law

Coveler & Katz, P.C.
820 Gessner, Suite 1710
Houston, Texas 77024
(713) 984-8222 Phone
(713) 984-0670 Fax
pierce@coveler.com




